
Misinformation About COVID-19
Strata Laws
Recent articles published in the press about misinformation of
COVID-19 strata laws have stated that short term accommodation
arrangements through Airbnb have been banned.

There has also been conflicting information published about
whether COVID-19 lockdown laws require an owners corporation
to close its recreational facilities such as a swimming pool
and gym.

In this short article we answer your questions about those
issues  and  clarify  the  uncertainty  surrounding  the
Misinformation  about  COVID19  Strata  Laws  –  Clarified.

For  NSW  strata  legal,  building  defect  or  levy  collection
advice please contact us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re
happy to assist.
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